November 2019.L1Q.7
Minors Section — Liquor Policy Handbooks

This bulletin is to advise all liquor licensees of an IMPORTANT
AMENDMENT to the liquor policy handbooks.

Effective November 4, 2019, a signature line is no longer required for
valid identification. The amended policy is located in the following
handbook sections:

e Section 5.5.9 of the Liquor Licensee Handbook;

e Section 4.4.5 of the Retail Liquor Store Handbook;

e Section 7.4.10 of the Liquor Manufacturer Handbook; and

e Section 4.4.4 of the General Merchandise Liquor Store Handbook.

Please familiarize yourself with the amended policy and ensure all
affected staff are notified of the amendment.

The amended handbooks may be accessed on the AGLC website at
aglc.ca.

If you have any questions please contact AGLC's Compliance Branch at
inspections.mailbox@aglc.ca.

=/ AGLC

Choices Albertans can trust.




